Dear Brothers and Sisters In Christ:

It is with great joy and anticipation that I am sending out this Mt. Ebal notice.

I am looking forward to a wonderful day of worship and fellowship.

It is our privilege to have Mr. Tom Penland speak to us. Tom is an <u>outstanding</u> preacher that will challenge your heart. You do not want to miss hearing a man of this caliber.

Also, my good friend Sam Allred will be present to minister to us with a couple of special songs.

Sunday, June 2nd, will be a special day. I hope each of you will come with expectations of a real blessing. I promise you will not be disappointed.

Worship service will begin at 11:30 a.m. followed by a short business session. Dinner will be held under the shelter.

I am looking forward to seeing each of you.

Sincerely,

Paul Sexton